
   

Docket Number: TC19-022 
Subject Matter:  First Data Request 
Request to:  Kennebec Telephone Co., Inc.  
Request from:  South Dakota Public Utilities Commission Staff 
Date of Request: June 28, 2019 
Responses Due:  July 12, 2019 
 

 
 

1-1. Refer to Exhibit A – Progress Report. Provide an explanation for the negative Interstate Common 
Line Support received in 2018. 

 

The negative Interstate Common Line Support was a result of the FCC’s report and Order 
and Order on Reconsideration, Released on March 30, 2016 (the FCC’s March 2016 Rate 
of Return Order); Expense limitations at paras 54-104.   After this order was published, 
Kennebec identified expenses that were no longer allowable and submitted a revised 
forecast, which resulted in a $15,120 paid back. 

 
1-2. Refer to Exhibit B – Two Year Plan.  
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c. In the Two-Year Plan  
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